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For the month of October our class 

will be collecting Box Tops. All of 5th 

grade will be participating. The class 

with the most box 

tops will get a 

pizza party on 

October 31st. 

Make sure to hand 

them into your 

homeroom teacher 

as you collect them.  

 

 
We made it through the first 
nine weeks. So that means 
parent teacher conferences 
are almost here. I will be 
sending home a schedule for 
that evening for parents or 
guardians to stop by to pick 
up report cards and meet 
with me. PTC will be on 
October 25th. There will be 
not school on October 26th. 
 

Fifth grade will testing the week of 
October 22nd - 26th. Please make 
sure you get plenty to eat. Go to bed 
at a decent time to get plenty of rest. 
Please try not to miss any days that 
week but if you do the make test will 
be scheduled at a later date. 
 
 
 

We will be testing on the types of 
rocks we have learned about 
October 10th- 

● Igneous 
○ Plutonic 

■ From cooling of 
magma 

○ Volcanic 
■ From cooling of 

lava 
● Sedimentary 

○ Clastic 
○ Chemical  
○ Organic 

● Metamorphic 
○ Foliated 
○ Non-Foliated 

 

The school will be hosting a county 

fair on October 19th from 6:00- 8:00 

p.m. Students may dress up. There will 

be stations set up throughout the 

school. Please consider sending a bag 

of candy to be given away that night 

as students play games. Admission is 

free. There will be a food vendor set 

up as well. I will send food prices 

home on separate sheet. Please come 

out and enjoy a night of fun! 
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